-----Original Message-----
From:
Brian Lipscomb 
Sent: 
Tuesday, December 19, 2006 4:08 PM
To:
Wildlife Advisory Committee (WAC)
Subject: Wildlife O&M Review
In the FY 07-09 recommendations to BPA the NPCC recommended that all wildlife O&M funding be considered interim. Asserting that neither the NPCC nor BPA had ever reviewed wildlife O&M costs the NPCC advised that a final recommendation would be made subsequent to a review. 
Since the recommendations in October the NPCC has initiated this review in three ways:
1. Received briefing from BPA PICES data at the November meeting;
2. Met with BPA to develop a workplan for the review on December 4, 2006; and,
3. Developed a draft assignment to the IEAB as part of the workplan for consideration by the NPCC at their December meeting. 

This action was postponed as well as any further action by the NPCC on their workplan pending input from CBFWA. In order to provide this input two items have been set into motion for your feedback. 

1. Assignment to IEAB: Terry Morland and Doug Marker of the NPCC staff along with the chair of the IEAB (by phone) will be attending the 1/11/07 meeting of the WAC to obtain feedback on the assignment to the IEAB.  This assignment, TASK116.doc, is attached please look it over and provide feedback in track changes to Tom Iverson by Friday, 1/5/07. We can then summarize this and get it ready for your delivery to the NPCC staff at your 1/11/07 WAC meeting. The additional document, Task105Final0606.doc, was a report provided to the NPCC by the IEAB. It was not an assignment by the NPCC but done independently. Terry is considering the draft assignment, Task 116, a follow-on to this report; it provides some excellent context for this discussion. 

2. The NPCC has requested a presentation by CBFWA at their January 16 -17, 2007 meeting in Vancouver, WA. Given the fact that the WAC meeting is scheduled for 1/11 and the next members conference call is scheduled for 1/3 the MAG today took action to recommend to the members that they direct CBFWA staff to work with the WAC to present input into this issue at the January NPCC Meeting by presentation or at least by letter. You all had a good discussion of this at your last meeting (see WAC action notes) so we can build from this discussion and Ray Entz has provided his presentation and Fact Sheet as a means to build from. Keep in mind that this is the start of the conversation with the NPCC on this issue and not the end, also keep in mind that Ray presented to the F&W committee only and not the full Council so repeating any or all of Ray's presentation to the full Council should not be a problem. So look these over and provide feedback to Tom Iverson in the form of outline or bullet points that we can add to Ray's presentation.
 

Thanks so much for your responsiveness to this issue I think we are entering into a new era in working with the Council to address issues within the program and this is a great opportunity to do so. 
 

Have a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!!!!! 
 

 

Brian Lipscomb, Executive Director
Columbia Basin Fish & Wildlife Authority
851 SW 6th Avenue, Suite 260
Portland, Oregon 97204
(503) 229-0191
Brian.Lipscomb@cbfwa.org
 
